
Good morning, Harry, 

Thanks for the meeting this week, we enjoyed the discussion. 

As requested, below is our proposed pricing for a 3-year extension period. 

Each house is currently at $17.00. This will remain the same in year one of 
the extension (April 1, 2025, through March 31, 2026) 

Year 2 moves to $ 17.43 per house (April 1, 2026, through March 31, 2027) 
Year 3 moves to $ 17.86 per house (April 1, 2027, through March 31, 2028) 

Terms of the extension period will be per the attached agreement and will remain 
the same.  
Schedule A will be adjusted or an amendment attached to reflect the updated 
rates for the extension period. 
Schedule B will be re-executed or an amendment attached to reflect the extension 
period dates. 
WCB and insurance documents will be updated and refreshed for 2025. 

If you agree, please send along confirmation, and we will start the process of 
documenting the extension. 

APPENDIX A:


